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MINUTES OF THE HOUSE KANSAS 2000 COMMITTEE.

The meeting was called to order by Chairperson Kenny Wilk at 1:30 p.m. on March 13, 2000 in Room 526-S
of the Capitol.

All members were present except: Representative Tim Carmody - excused
Representative Susan Wagle - excused

Committee staff present: Ben Barrett, Legislative Research Department
Leah Robinson, Legislative Research Department
Avis Swartzman, Revisor of Statutes
Jim Wilson, Revisor of Statutes
Janet Mosser, Committee Secretary

Conferees appearing before the committee:
Brilla Scott, Executive Director, United School Administrators
Mark Tallman, Kansas Association of School Boards
Craig Grant, Kansas National Education Association

Others attending: See attached list.

Minutes for January 27 and February 1, 2, 3, 8, 9, and 10 were distributed for committee review prior to
discussion and approval later in the week.

Chairperson Wilk opened the hearing on SB 328 - School districts, career teacher salary plans .

The fiscal note was distributed.

Ben Barrett, Legislative Research Department, briefed the committee on the contents of the bill.

Brilla Scott, Executive Director, United School Administrators, proponent, was recognized to address the
committee (Attachment 1).

Mark Tallman, Kansas Association of School Boards, proponent, was recognized to address the committee
(Attachment 2).

Craig Grant, Kansas National Education Association, opponent, was recognized to address the committee
(Attachment 3) (Attachment 4) (Attachment 5).

Questions and discussion followed testimony.  Ben Barrett, Legislative Research Department, and Avis
Swartzman, Revisor of Statutes, assisted in answering questions.

Chairperson Wilk closed the hearing on SB 328.

Chairperson Wilk adjourned the meeting at 2:55 p.m.

The next meeting is scheduled for March 14, 2000.
 


